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Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT

Excavation work at 23 Avenue and 109 Street

Beginning on or around October 16, 2023, EllisDon, the City's construction manager
for early works for the Capital Line South project, will be excavating and installing a
reception shaft at the northwest corner of the 23 Avenue and 109 Street intersection.
The work area is highlighted in yellow in the image below. Excavation will allow crews
to remove tunnelling machinery from the area. Signage and fencing will surround the
work zone to ensure pedestrians have sufficient room to move safely around the area;
highlighted in red in the image below. This work is anticipated to take 7-8 months,

weather dependent.
What to expect:

e During daytime hours, crews will be excavating and installing a reception shaft
at the northwest corner of the 23 Avenue and 109 Street intersection.

e Excavation will allow crews to remove tunnelling machinery.

e Signage and fencing will surround the work zone to ensure pedestrians have
sufficient room to move safely around the area.

e This work is anticipated to take 7-8 months, weather dependent.

e Access to ETS bus stops near this intersection will be maintained.

e Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public.
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For more information

Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw

Email: Irtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)



